
9 April 2009

Dear Tim

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 0247 Alignment of 
Interruption Application Rules for Annual and Ad Hoc 

Applications

Clearly running duplicate processes for annual and ad hoc auctions is wasteful 
and inefficient therefore E.ON UK is in support of Modification Proposal 0247.

Yours sincerely

Brian Durber (by email)
Retail Regulation

E.ON UK plc
Newstead Court
Sherwood Park
Little Oak Drive
Annesley
Nottinghamshire
NG15 0DR

www.eon-uk.com

Please respond to:
Brian Durber
Tel: 01538 386923
Mob: 07768 031942

Brian.durber@eonenergy.com

Tim Davis

Joint Office of Gas Transporters

First Floor South

31 Homer Road

Solihull

West Midlands

B91 3LT


